From: Tim Williams

To: Examination;

cc: Liam.Cowden@shropshire.gov.uk; Christine Ide; Brian Davies;

Subject: Newcastle and Stoke Core Spatial Strategy - Councils" schedule of proposed changes
Date: 22 May 2009 11:10:20

FAO Gloria Dix

With respect to the above, | have reviewed the changes and would like to
advise you the West Midlands Regional Assembly have no concerns with what
is being proposed by the Councils.

Regards

Tim Williams

Senior Advisor - RSS Conformity
West Midlands Regional Assembly
Regional Partnership Centre,
Albert House, Quay Place,

Edward Street,

Birmingham, B1 2RA

T:0121 678 1050
F: 0121 245 0201
W: www.wmra.gov.uk
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